From: Bobby Kenis

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: SUPPORT for HB 3427
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 3:16:33 PM

Please include these comments in the official record for HB 3427.
Dear Committee Members,

My name is Robert Kenis and | reside and teach in Beaverton. School districts, teachers' unions, parents
and residents alike are in support of what HB 3427 will provide. | am asking you to support it, as well.

This bill will provide needed resources for our public schools and represents great progress in bringing us
closer to the Quality Education Level funding model. Those of us who have experienced a rich public
education, and especially those of us who are currently in the classroom every day, are calling on you to fund

our schools.
Please show the leadership we expect of you. The future can be much brighter with your help.

Cordially,
Robert Kenis
Beaverton, OR


mailto:bkenis@gmail.com
mailto:JCSS.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

